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January 30, 2023 

SENT VIA EMAIL & HAND DELIVERED 
New Mexico State Game Commission
1 Wildlife Way
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Attn: Michael B. Sloane, Director 
michael.sloane@dgf.nm.gov 

Re: 1085 Richards Avenue – Termination of Purchase Agreement 

Dear Director Sloane,

Pursuant to Paragraph 2 of the Purchase Agreement regarding 1085 Richards Avenue, the 
Governing Body of the City of Santa Fe voted to terminate the Agreement due to a lack of 
agreement regarding the price of the property. This letter is notice of that termination.  

Sincerely, 

___________________________________________ 
John Blair 
City Manager
City of Santa Fe 

CC:   Alan Webber, Mayor 
Rich Brown, Community Development Director 
Johanna Nelson, Economic Development Director 
Terry Lease, Asset Development Manager 
Erin K. McSherry, City Attorney 
Andrea Salazar, Assistant City Attorney
Kristine Bustos-Mihelcic, City Clerk


